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Senator Eric Adams and the Child Abuse Prevention Program (CAPP) are teaming up during

April’s National Child Abuse Prevention Month to remind New Yorkers to take action when

it comes to child abuse and neglect.   Through this partnership, they created a campaign

entitled “One Simple Step Can Change a Child’s Life,” which urges anyone who suspects or

learns of child abuse to call the N.Y.S. Child Abuse Hotline at 1 (800) 342-3720.  Reporting

abuse is a simple yet vital first step in getting a child help and keeping them safe. 



Click here for more tips and information about preventing child abuse on the CAPP website.

 

http://www.cappnyc.org/

